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Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 12th July 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Leavers Treat 

 

As a thank you to our year 6 pupils for all their hard work this year, we would like to treat them to 

a ‘Funtime’ session at The Regional Fitness & Swimming Centre on Friday 15th July 2016.  Due to 

a late cancellation we have managed to secure a last minute slot at the pool.  Children should 

bring a proper costume (no Bermuda shorts or Bikinis please) and a towel.  If a child’s hair covers 

their mouth or eyes, a swimming cap or other secure means of fixing hair should be used.  

 

We will travel to and from The Regional Fitness & Swimming Centre via coach, leaving Norwood 

School by 10.45am and returning to school by 12:30pm. We will be back in time for lunch in 

school. 

 

This trip will be fully funded by Norwood Primary School and if you are happy for your child to 

take part in this treat please complete the permission slip and return by email by Thursday 14th 

July 2016. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr B Reynolds                         Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________ to take part in the leavers 

treat at The Regional Fitness & Swimming Centre on Friday 15th July 2016. 

 

Signed: ___________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Date: _____________________________ 
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